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Removing trees on Cambie Street between W. 7th Avenue and 
Broadway starting October 18 
October 12, 2021     

 

What to Expect 

• Work will continue throughout October 
• Cambie Street between W. 7th and W. 12th 

avenues will be reduced to four lanes (two in 
either direction).  

• Left turns lanes maintained for north and 
southbound traffic at W. 7th, W. 8th and W. 
10th avenues. 

• Residents and businesses may experience 
elevated noise. 

• Parking will be restricted during construction 
hours on northbound Cambie between W. 
12th and W. 10th avenues. 
 

 

  

The notification dated October 5, 2021, has been updated with current scheduling details. 
The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) will be removing five cherry trees in the centre median on Cambie Street 
between W. 7th Avenue and Broadway to allow for the safe relocation of sewer lines beneath Cambie Street. This removal 
process has included a review by Vancouver Park Board personnel.   

The Project team will work with the City of Vancouver through the street design process to replace these trees with new trees 
that complement existing trees in this neighbourhood. In addition, the landscape team will create vegetation features to 
maintain the neighbourhood’s distinct look and feel. 

Trees will be removed concurrently with the median removal referenced in the September 24 notification. The map below and 
details about what to expect are related to the full duration of the median removal. 
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 We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on your 
property. We will continue to keep you informed in advance of any local work now and in the future to help you plan 
accordingly. Thank you in advance for your patience. 

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/. Updates will also be emailed to local registered contacts, and additional notification 
will be provided where possible. Please note, construction schedules can change on short notice. 

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and will be following the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 

 

mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
http://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/

	Removing trees on Cambie Street between W. 7th Avenue and Broadway starting October 18
	October 12, 2021
	What to Expect

